By JAMEsS HARGIS

January 30, 196k

Samuel L. Blumenfeld, Editor
U.S/France Report

Room 1706

175 Fifth Avenue

New York 10, New York

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld:

I am sending to you, under separate cover, a sample copy of our Christian
Crusade magazine which contains my article, "Reflections on the Death
of the President," and also a copy of our Weekly Crusader.

I have read my first copy of your publication dated December, 1963, and
liked it very much. If you would like to exchange publications, I
will be glad to send you both of ours in return for whatever material
you put out.

I am also sending a copy of a publication called "This Is Christian
Crusade,” which will tell you more about our activities.

Keep up the good work in the fight against communism. God knows, we
need every anti-communist voice that we can muster in these days to
save the free nations of the world.

urs £0r God and our childyen,
/ (
lly Jafues Hargis

BJH/tm

ce: G. B. Fowler
Valley Paper Company
Holyoke, Massachusetts



By JAMES HARGIS

August 26, 1964

Mr. Samuel Blumenfeld
Coleridge Press, Inc.

60 East 42nd Street

New York, New York 10017

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld:

I want to thank you for your appearance at our Christian Crusade
Convention in Dallas, August 7-9. Words fail to express my sincere
gratitude for what you have done on behalf of Christian Crusade.

To try te show my appreciation, if you are not already receiving it,
I want to send you our '"Weekly Crusader' for the next year so you
can keep up with this excellent research that Christian Crusade pub-
lishes and continue to feel a vital part of our ministry.

May God richly bless you is my prayer. If you would like to have a
tape recording of your speech before the Convention, please use the
enclosed envelope to order it. We would be glad to send you one to
further show our appreciation.

Again, may God richly bless you is our prayer, and thank you again.

Yours for %d and our thldren,

BJH/rt



By JAMES HARGIS

June 7, 1965

Samuel L. Blumenfeld
Coleridge Press Incorporated
60 EAst 42nd Street

New York, New York 10017

Dear Sam:

First of all, excuse me for not having answered your letter earlier
than this, but I have been so busy since returning home from Europe.

The article you have written on Major Lanz will appear in the July
issue of the Christian Crusade magazine. I am informing Pete and
Ruby White today to send you proofs of the article so you can make
sure it is printed without error.

Also, I notice in your letter of May 23 that you want to see proof
of our chapter in our press book which contains your article on
teh Walter Lippmann affair.

Today, Ron Shelly tells me that you are going to introduce me at

the June 14 meeting in New York. This is wonderful and I appreciate
it. Also, he tells me that Bill Buckley asked you to quit sending
your publication to him. What is the story behind this? I am very
interested and curious.

We shall look forward to your being with us at The Summit July 25-
August 6, and also being with us at our Convention in Los Angeles.
I consider you a wonderful friend and I shall look forward to being
with you when I get to New York City. 1In the meantime, I would
appreciate you checking out this Vantage Press in New York City. I
notice they are printing several anti-communist books.

Yours for God and our children,

- 5

éfé e ‘e
Billy es Hargis / /fﬁj

BJH/rt



By JAMES HARGIS

July 27, 1965

Mr. Samuel Blumenfeld

c/o The Summit Hotel

P.0. Box 207

Manitou Springs, Colorado

Dear Sam:

On behalf of the Executive Committee of Christian Crusade, I am
happy to inform you that you have been selected for an award at
the Annual Convention of Christian Crusade to be held in the
Biltmore Hotel, August 5-8, 1965.

Each year at this annual gathering of Christian conservatives
under the auspices of Christian Crusade, we present 20 awards
to outstanding patriots and patriotic groups that we feel should
be singled out for a special honor because of freedom activities.

It is necessary for us to know in advance of the Los Angeles
Convention if you will be present to receive your award. If so,
you will be given a trophy during one of the actual sessions of
Christian Crusade. The awards are generally presented at the
Friday night, Saturday night and the Sunday afternoon sessions.
If you intend to be present to receive this award, it will be
necessary for us to know which of the sessions you will attend.
If for any reason you cannot be present in person to receive your
award, we need to have this information also since those who are
unable to be present do not receive a trophy award but receive a
certificate award which will be mailed after the Convention.

If you intend to be present at the Convention, please let me know
by air mail reply immediately. Also, please send me a glossy
photograph of yourself plus a biographical sketch. We will soon
announce to the press those twenty recipients of our Christian
Crusade awards for 1965.

Congratulations upon your selection and I am looking forward to
seeing you in Los Angeles.

Yours for God and our, children,

/ ,;'} Vo b n e

BJH/rt



Dr. Billy James Hargis Cathedral of the
Pastor Christian Crusade

iﬁi‘\\‘\;]!%! !{Hl HH -Luiéiﬂkhh

2800 South Sheridan — Tulsa, Oklahoma

June 1, 1966

Samuel L. Blumenfeld
The Review Of The News
Belmont, Massachusetts 02178

Dear Sam:

I was so glad to learn from my Associate and Dean of the Summit, David
Noebel, that you were willing to come and help us this summer with the
classes at the Christian Crusade Anti-Communist Youth University at
Manitou Springs. I am thrilled to know that you are going to be there
and I trust that the Lord will really use you.

As you know, we cannot afford to pay salaries to the teachers at the
Summit, and this year we will be unable to pay the transportation. We
have more advarnce reservations this year than ever before and this means
that we will have more free scholarships to give than ever before. I
know that you understand that if I were to pay for the tranmsportation of
faculty members, I would be unable to offer free tuition to these young
people.

We will be glad to pay for room and board for you and yours while you are
teaching at The Summit, but it will be impossible for us to pay for the
transportation. If this will work a hardship on you, we will certainly
understand and if you need to contact David Noebel, write to him at The
Summit, P.0. Box 207, Manitou Springs, Colorado.

You will be glad to know that we have moved into our new building in
Tulsa and for this we thank God. This move has been very expensive and
we still owe a balance on the construction in addition to the expenses of
moving and new furnishings needed so that it is even more necessary that
we watch our dimes and dollars this summer.

God bless you, and I hope that we will see you at The Summit this summer.

/

Billy Jame’s Hargis
&7

Your God an? country, </“

BJH/fh

MAILING ADDRESS: P.0. BOX 977 TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74102
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